OHIO VALLEY
MUZZLE LOADING

GUN CLUB

9-20-2021

Hello All;

This year is flying by! Fall is around the corner, before we know it winter will be
here. But before all of that, we have several events coming up to take care of. On
August 28t, Rick Horton hosted a paper match, Sis provided lunch and for 17
shooters, all had a nice day at the range.

This letter is a bit earlier than normal, [ wanted to give a little extra notice about the
Centerburg Conservation Club is having their Family Fun Day on September 25t
from 9 am- 3 pm. We told them we would be back at the range to give the kids a
chance to shoot a muzzle loading rifle. Anybody that could come help out for a bit
(you don't have to stay all day) please do. CCC is very good to our club, they don’t
ask much of us for all that we get from them.

Our next shoot will be the two-day Woods Walk on October 2nd and 3rd, Rick
Harkless is the host. I think most of the targets from last woods walk are still back
there so Rick and I should be able to get them painted up and be ready to go
Saturday morning. Prizes both days will be merchandise items that have been
donated to the club or purchased by the club for prizes. Best score gets first pick and
down the line, everyone will get a prize. Top Gun, being the combined high score for
both days, will win the Ed Rayl rifle barrel.

The Grubaugh'’s want to do the Kettle of Chili thing again this year. Even if you can’t
bring a batch of chili to add into the kettle, your welcome to stay Saturday evening
for dinner. If you can, bring a pot of your own recipe chili and they will mix it all
together (I think a lot of people were surprised how good it was last time). If you
want to bring corn bread, or crackers or Frito Chips, that’s great as well.

The Conservation Club says we are welcome to camp, so here is a chance to get away
and sit around a camp fire for an evening. Hope to see you there!

Mark Hazel

http://www.OVMLGC.com




